From:

Sent: 26 July 2017 10:34
To: McClue, Jonathan; Planning
Subject: 100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE NW3 3HF APPLICATION

ref 2017/4036//P S96A NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION
Dear Mr. Mcclue,

This application aims to reduce hall space in a tower designed with only one stairwell. Isnt this asking
for trouble?

For Camden's sake, do take proper professional advice and consult the London Fire Brigade. Without so
doing, how can you possibly accept it?

I notice other undesirable changes to the proposed development. However the above is the most urgent,
without question.

Faithfully,
Karin Fernald

2 Daleham Mews NW35DB



